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River Valley District for the Arts is a new nonprofit
organization whose mission is to be the voice and the
representative of the arts and artists of our
community and to be a beacon of artistic endeavor
for the Iowa River Valley. They will strive to do this by
developing creative programs and by strengthening
their ties to our growing artistic community. One of
their goals includes providing scholarships to art
students. The organization is made up of seven
volunteer board members who have backgrounds in
different types of art. They are located out of The Red
Dog Black Dog Studio around the town square for the
time being. They will be having a kick-off event on
October 22nd, 2022.
Visit www.go-marengo.com/rvda for more
information

NEW NONPROFIT RIVER
VALLEY DISTRICT FOR
THE ARTS HAS GREAT

PLANS FOR THE FUTURE

EVENTS FOR OCTOBER 2022
OCTOBER 21ST:  9 AM - THE BACK PORCH RIBBON CUTTING
OCTOBER 22ND:  8 AM - SAM MAAS 5K FUN RUN
                               IOWA COUNTY SHOP HOP 
                               10 AM-5 PM RVDA KICK-OFF
                               11 AM-4:30 PM FALL FESTIVAL
OCTOBER 27TH:   4 PM KINFOLK SALON RIBBON CUTTING 
PLEASE SHOW YOUR COMMUNITY SUPPORT AND JOIN US FOR
THESE EVENTS!  
VISIT  WWW.GO-MARENGO.COM/EVENTS  FOR MORE INFO!


